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J. Beckerley, REP

PREPARATION OF OCONLE DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL STATEMENT

As you know, issuance of the Oconee Draft Environmental Statement was
an important milestone for the Division of Radioclogical and Environmental
Protection and for the regulatory staff. Ia this regard, I coasider the
effort expended by you in coordinating the preparation and issuance of
this statement to be exemplary. I realize fully that being involved with
this first statement had its share of frustrations and complexities, and

I particulary wvish to recognize the long hours you put im to get this
statement issued in & timely manner.

The caliber of the report and the timeliness of its issuance reflect
favorably om you and the Division. You deserve a sincere WELL DONE.

Jd. G. Keppler, Chief

I'rojects Eranch

Division of Radiolggical and
Environmental Protectiom

ce: L. Rogers
A. Ciambusso
G. A. Blanec
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